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SATURDAY 9th JULY 
3.00 p.m. Philip & Rebeka’s Wedding  
We pray that they will have a  really 
special day and will know God’s 
presence with them.  
 

 

 
 

SUNDAY 10th JULY 
 

ALL-AGE FAMILY SERVICE 
at 10.30 a.m. 

 

A short, lively service for all  
‘The man with a 100 sheep’ 

Not livestreamed 

 
 

SONGS OF PRAISE 
at 3.00 p.m. 

 

‘Café Style service  
with mainly traditional hymns 

+ tea and cake 
 

                              ‘Grace’ 

 
 
 

MONDAY 11th JULY 
7.00 p.m. Prayers on zoom - all are 
welcome.  This week led by Norma. 
Login:  Meeting ID: 821 2089 8795 
Passcode: 994274 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82120898795?p
wd=ejN4RU8rSkpDRFlxYlJQbEhHUytlZz09 

 
TUESDAY 12th JULY 
NO 114 CLUB THIS WEEK. 
 
THURSDAY 14th JULY 
10.30 a.m. Bible Study starts with 
coffee and continues until 12 noon then 
taking a break until 8th September. 
 

12 noon Communion short reflective 
service at which all are welcome. 
 
SATURDAY 16th JULY 
10 - 12 Tweens Breakfast Club for the 
older Messy Church children. 
 

SUNDAY 17th JULY 
12.00 noon Church Meeting after the 
service. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

SATURDAY 10th SEPTEMBER  
OHCT RIDE & STRIDE 

 

Walk or cycle between as many 
churches as you can, get sponsored 
and raise money for the Oxfordshire 
Historic Churches Trust:  half the money 
you raise goes to your own designated 
church.  In the past members of EBC 
have cycled around the county or 
visited the many churches in Oxford 
and Witney. The OHCT awards grants 
from which EBC have previously 
benefitted.   
 

SPONSOR FORMS NOW AVAILABLE 
Contact Lin on 01865 881780 or 
linmiller25@gmail.com   

 

 

to Zoltan and Marta 
 

celebrating their 
 

SILVER WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 
 

on Tuesday 12th July 
 

We send Zoltan and Marta our love 
and warmest congratulations and 
give thanks for them and their 
ministry at EBC.   
 

We pray they will always know 
God’s blessing and His presence 
with them. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82120898795?pwd=ejN4RU8rSkpDRFlxYlJQbEhHUytlZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82120898795?pwd=ejN4RU8rSkpDRFlxYlJQbEhHUytlZz09
mailto:linmiller25@gmail.com


WET, WET, WET ! 
And I don’t mean the pop group.  Such 
a pity it didn’t keep dry for the Carnival:  
I’m sure everyone enjoyed it anyway, 
and the flower displays in the church 
were a true tribute to our Queen. 
 

‘Lord shape our thoughts; 
Open our eyes to see the beauty  

in all things and  
Open our minds to the wonder of  

Your creation.’  
Amen. 

Chris Ward 
 

GREAT GRANDMA !  just heard twins 
have arrived at 10 a.m. on 4th July - 
Rupert Clifford 6:12 and Delila Mavis 
7:2. 

Congratulations Chris ! 
 

_______________________________ 
 
 

PRAYER 
 

We think of all who are awaiting surgery 
or treatment in the coming week, 
praying that there will be good 
outcomes.  We especially pray for those 
known to us who are recently bereaved, 
praying they may know God’s comfort 
at a sad time. 
 

This week let us also think about giving 
thanks to God for all that we have, and 
for answers to prayer - even if those 
answers may not be exactly what we 
expected (or wanted).  We give thanks 
especially for free healthcare, freedom 
to worship and freedom from war. 

 

is on 10th July and is a 
chance to give thanks 
and pray for the 
seafarers of the world 

and the chaplaincy organizations that 
support them. It’s an amazing fact that 
more than 90% of the world’s goods 
and fuels are transported around the 

world by sea: how different all our lives 
would be without the seafarers who 
make this possible. Going to sea is a 
lonely occupation and separates 
families for months on end. It can be 
dangerous and is physically demanding 
work, especially deep sea fishing.  We 
pray for all who sustain our comfortable 
lives through their work, and for the 
Mission to Seafarers, and other 
organizations, who support them and 
their families 
https://www.missiontoseafarers.org/sea-
sunday#:~:text=Sea%20Sunday%2010th%
20July%202022 

 
Give thanks with a grateful heart, 

Give thanks to the Holy One, 
Give thanks because He's given 

Jesus Christ, His Son; 
…. 

 

And now let the weak say,  
"I am strong" 

Let the poor say,  
"I am rich 

Because of what the Lord  
has done for us" 

 

Henry Smith 
                    Words used under CCLI Licence No. 170465 

 

_______________________________ 
 
 

EYNSHAM FOOD BANK  
Call Bob Thiele on 07738 063083 for 
help or information.  There are donations 
points in Co-op, Spar, Market Garden 
and Tesco or donate online: 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/eynsham-
heroes-community-support-fund 

 
ASYLUM WELCOME 

Asylum Welcome offers information, 
advice and practical support to asylum 
seekers, refugees and vulnerable 
migrants living in Oxfordshire. Speak to 
Marcus Thompson on 01865 881808 or 
visit https://www.asylum-welcome.org/ 

https://www.missiontoseafarers.org/sea-sunday#:~:text=Sea%20Sunday%2010th%20July%202022
https://www.missiontoseafarers.org/sea-sunday#:~:text=Sea%20Sunday%2010th%20July%202022
https://www.missiontoseafarers.org/sea-sunday#:~:text=Sea%20Sunday%2010th%20July%202022
https://www.gofundme.com/f/eynsham-heroes-community-support-fund
https://www.gofundme.com/f/eynsham-heroes-community-support-fund
https://www.asylum-welcome.org/
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A big Thank You to Jane McHarg who 
created this lovely display on behalf of 
Eynsham Baptist Church as part of the 
Eynsham Flower Festival in St 
Leonard’s church last week-end. We 
thank Jane also for her beautiful weekly 
arrangements at EBC. We know a lot of 
hard work goes into them and they 
greatly enhance our church life. 
 
 

Flower Festival 2023 ? 
Kathy and Shirley who organized the 
Flower Festival send their thanks to 
everyone who took part: there were 36 
wonderful displays and donations of 
£197.88 were collected for 3rd Eynsham 
Brownies.  
 

Kathy and Shirley are now stepping 
down, so someone is needed to run this 
event next year which always falls on 
Carnival weekend, the first weekend in 
July. They are happy to pass on their 
expertise to anyone who would like to 
take this on. 
 

 
DAILY HOPE  - 0800 804 8044 
FREE 24 HOUR PHONE LINE 

Music, prayers, reflections  
and full worship services  

from the Church of England. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
EYNSHAM BAPTIST CHURCH  
Lombard Street, Eynsham OX29 4HT Tel: 
01865 882203 (ansaphone)  
eynsham.baptists@gmail.com  
 
MINISTER  Revd Dr Zoltan Biro 
Tel: 01865 881670  
Mob: 07846 653457  
 

DIACONATE  
Sheila Wood - Church Secretary  
01993 650263  
Angie Cox  
01865 880563  
June Poole  
01865 375130  
Maureen Thompson  
01865 881808  
Nick Wood - Finance Deacon  
01993 650263  
Sue Law  
07796 955472  
 

HALL BOOKINGS 
Rebecca Carley  
07554 012535  
note new email address 
bookings@eynshambaptistchurch.co.uk 
 

CARE and SUPPORT TEAM 

Denise Launchbury 
01865 881128 
Kay Jerred  
07929 867437 or 01993 209827 
Malcolm & Barbara  
07929 890422 or 01865 375730 

 

 
_______________________________
PRINT DEADLINE MID-DAY FRIDAYS  
linmiller25@gmail.com  tel: 881780  
(subject to space and editorial discretion) 
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